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Level 15, 350 Collins Street Melbourne VIC 3000 

 

 

29 January 2018 

By email: 

stephanie.so@asx.com.au 

cc: andrew.black@asx.com.au 

 andrew.kabega@asx.com.au 

Ms Stephanie So 

Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance 

ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 

Exchange Centre 

20 Bridge Street 

Sydney NSW 2000 

 

Dear Ms So, 

GetSwift Limited ("GSW") suspension from quotation – continuation pending announcement 

We refer to ASX’s announcement on 25 January 2018 regarding the suspension of GetSwift Limited 

(the Company) from official quotation. 

The Company has today engaged PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC) to review the Company’s 

continuous disclosure compliance.  As part of that engagement, PwC will also assist the Company in 

its preparation of a more comprehensive market update, which will address questions raised by ASX 

in its correspondence with the Company as well as other commentary in the market.  The Company 

will be issuing its Appendix 4C (Quarterly Report) on Wednesday of this week with the market update 

to follow by the end of the week. 

Until the market update is released, the Company requests that its current suspension from official 

quotation be maintained.  The Company will respond to questions raised by ASX in addition to 

providing the market announcement. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Brett Eagle 
Brett Eagle 

General Counsel & Corporate Affairs 
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